
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1506 
 

Asked on 8 October 2009 
 
 
MR NICHOLLS ASKED THE TREASURER AND MINISTER FOR 
EMPLOYMENT AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT (MR FRASER)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Treasurer quantify the revenues under the Environmental Protection 
Regulation 2008 in 2008-09 and what are the forecast receipts for 2009-10? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The Department of Environment and Resource Management collects environmental 
regulatory fees under a number of regulations under the Environmental Protection Act 
1994. Local Councils and the Department of Employment, Economic Development 
and Innovation also collect fees under the Act. A full list of the fees is attached.    
 
The majority of fees under the Environmental Protection Regulation relate to annual 
license fees for Environmentally Relevant Activities.  Total revenue recognised by the 
Department of Environment and Resource Management in relation to environmental 
license fees for 2008-09 is $15.2 million and includes registration certificates, mining 
and petroleum environmental authorities and Environmentally Relevant Activity 
application fees.  Forecast revenue for environmental license fees for 2009-10 is 
currently $32.4 million.  Environmental license fee revenue in 2008-09 was less than 
originally projected due to changes in economic conditions and variations to licenses. 
 
The main contribution to the increase to 2009-10 is a recalibration of the fees 
structure under the Environmental Protection Regulation 2008, which commenced on 
1 January 2009 and resulted in a material change to fees.  It should be noted that this 
was the first fee increase for Environmentally Relevant Activities in 15 years.   































PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS ANSWER REPLACES THE ANSWER 
TO QUESTION ON NOTICE NO. 1506 OF 2009 CIRCULATED ON 9 
NOVEMBER 2009. 
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